
 
March 2, 2023 ANNUAL MEETING FAQs 

 
 
 
Can members attend the Cloverbelt Credit Union annual meeting? 
Yes!  Members are encouraged to join our virtual annual meeting by phone to hear reports 
related to credit union operations during the year, and to participate in the board of directors 
election. 
 
What is the format of the meeting? 
The meeting will be limited to conducting the business required at the annual meeting.  The 
credit union president will conduct the meeting, present reports, and administer the voice-vote 
election process. 
 
How do I register to attend the meeting? 
Registration is open until February 23, 2023 and can be done by sending an email to 
annualmeeting@ccuwausau.com with the full name of the member, the phone number they’ll 
be calling from, and their email address.  You can also register by calling us at 715-842-5693 or 
by talking to any staff member. 
 
What program is being used for the meeting? 
We will be using Zoom audio, which will allow members to join the meeting by calling a 
conference phone number from any mobile or landline phone.  You do not need a Zoom 
account or online access to join the meeting.  
 
How will I know how to join the meeting? 
Everyone who registers by February 23rd will receive an email, or a letter if they have no email, 
by March 1st  with the call-in number and meeting ID number to join by phone.   
 
Will I receive an annual meeting brochure with the agenda and reports? 
The annual meeting agenda and reports, along with minutes from the previous meeting, will be 
provided to participants, either as a web link (if an email was provided) or in a mailing (if they 
have no email). 
 
Who do I contact if I have questions? 
Email us at annualmeeting@ccuwausau.com, call us at 715-842-5693 or speak with any staff 
member. 
 


